





TEXT "GROOMER" TO: 608-200-8400 FOR TRAIL UPDATES!

APRIL 2022

Next meeting will be in August! Time & place will be emailed to all of you when it gets closer! Enjoy your summer

HELLO BRR MEMBERS!!

I hope everyone had a great winter. It was great to get out and ride, even if we had to travel to do it. This coming winter I hope we have more snow here so we can enjoy our trails!! We put a lot of work and time into them so cross your fingers and do a snow dance!

We were talking at our last meeting and we would like to hold some fun events in the off season for us as members and to potentially get new members. If anyone has any ideas, please email us at boo.river.runners@gmail.com. It could be things like going bowling, meat raffles, cookouts etc. Something for everyone to enjoy!

There will be some Tucker maintenance happening pre-season, so be on the lookout for some emails about that also!

Our club ride was a really great time this year! We had 16 attend and all had a great riding experience. If we are able to have another one, let's try and get more to attend and beat that number!



A big THANK YOU to all of our sponsors!! Please make sure you support them even in our off season!! If you or anyone you know would like to be a business sponsor, please contact us at the above email address or let a member know.

I wish you all a great summer, get out there and soak up the sunshine and most importantly, HAVE FUN!!

See you all in August for sure if not before!!



PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS!!

